October 26, 1972

A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above date with the
following present: Robert Caughey, Chairman, Havold Gvant, Evelyn

Perry, Stanley Dutton, Robevt Dunlap, Chavles Gilmove and Mildred
Dudley.

Stanley Dutton for the Consevvation Committe feels that cevtain voads
should be designated as scenic roads. He would like to have a Warvant

for Town Meeting Mavch 1973 and said that Stakeaid can be obtained for
this.

Most of the evening was spent in discussing the pros and cons of scenic
voad situation . Stanley will wvite an article fov the newspapers.

Time of meeting for November changed until the 30th.
Meeting adjourned 9:00 P. M.
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